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AY2023-24-C-3                                                                                                   Date: 7/4/2024 
CIRCULAR 

Dear Students, 

As we eagerly anticipate the start of another academic year, we would like to remind you of our school uniform policy to ensure a 

sense of unity and discipline within our school community. Please carefully review the following guidelines regarding school 

uniform: 

1. Formal Uniform Days: 

• Grade 6-10 students will wear formal uniforms on Mondays. 

• Grade 3-5 students will wear formal uniforms on Tuesdays. 

• Grade 1 & 2 students will wear formal uniforms on Wednesdays. 

2. Sports Uniform Days: 

• Students are required to wear sports uniforms on the days they have sports periods in their timetable. 

• On the remaining two days of the week, students should wear house uniforms. 

3. Uniform Neatness and Adherence: 

• It is essential that all students wear the uniform neatly and adhere to the assigned days strictly. 

• Until the timetable is shared, students may wear house uniforms on days other than formal uniform days. 

4. Items to Carry on the First Day: 

• On the first day of the new academic year, students must carry two tiffin (one for fruit break and one for lunch). 

• Additionally, students should bring along their English and Math notebooks, along with one rough notebook. 

• Please ensure you have all necessary writing materials with you. 

5. School re-opening dates: 

• Nursery Date: Monday, 08th April 2024,  

• LKG, UKG Date: Wednesday, 10th April 2024,  

• Grade 1 & 2 Date: Wednesday, 10th April 2024,  

• Grade 3- 10 Date: Monday, 08th April 2024 

6. School Timings: 

• Pre-primary timing: 8:45 a.m. - 12:45 p.m. 

• Grade 1-10 timing: 8:30 a.m. - 2:55 p.m. 

• Pre-primary to grade 8 will not have classes on Saturdays. 

7. Transport Related Queries: 

• For any transport-related queries or concerns, please contact the transport department directly. 

Let's gear up for an exciting and successful new academic year ahead! Your cooperation in adhering to the uniform policy is 

greatly appreciated. 

Warm regards, 

RKLGIS 

 


